


changing threat landscape that cybersecurity professionals are busy facing 
every day. 

We urge NIST to create a separate Supply Chain Function to address the 
growing importance of supply chain risk management considerations, as 
called for by the CRI. 

Sincerely, 

Pat Opet
Chief Information Security Officer 




